
My name is Rossella Pogue and I live in Grant County/Congressional District 2. I appreciate the 
opportunity to testify before the assembly.  I very urgently request all Oregon legislators to be please 
be fair as they redistrict Oregon with the new statistics from the 2020 census results. 

  

Do not be swayed by the money that talks to get you to gerrymander this redistricting process, and I ask 
you to make the constitutional decision to not let financial gain or political gain for you or your district to 
guide you in this process. Please draw district lines to fairly represent the population of Oregon in all 
districts.  Oregon will work a lot better if it is allowed to share in the process equally and based 
completely on the numbers not political strategy. 

  

Be fair!  No gerrymandering! 

  

Thank you! 

 

Rossella Pogue 

Grant County 

541-934-2032 

 


